
Arkansas Tech University- Ozark Campus 

Assessment Committee Meeting Minutes 

October, 6, 2008 

 

Members Present:  Patricia McCreary, Debbie Wofford and Ron Hutain 

We discussed the training that we had for the start of the spring semester and felt 

that the workshops held for the instructors were very successful. 

We talked about the fact that we need to work on non-academic assessment but we 

will wait until more of the assessment members are available to help. 

We briefly talked about general education assessment for each department. 

Motion to adjourn – Debbie Wofford 

Second – Patricia McCreary 

Meeting adjourned at 3:35 p.m. 


